
 

 

Order Fresh  

Southern Illinois Peaches 

1/2-bushel boxes of  peaches are picked fresh on 
a 6th generation family orchard in Union County. 

 

Orders are due Friday, July 29, 2022 
 

Pickup will be early– to mid-August.  
You’ll be notified of  the exact date once 

the peaches are ripe. 

Send in this order form & payment today! 

  M or A+ members – $35 

  A Members – $37 

  Non-members – $44 

 
 Name ________________________________________ 
 
 Address ______________________________________ 
 

 Daytime Phone ____________________________ 
 

Send order and payment to: Vermilion County 
Farm Bureau, 1905-C U.S. Route 150, Danville IL  61832 

    Qty            Total Due 
 

  _____       $________ 


